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Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
 
We are writing to you to tell you about the Maybole Foodbank and our plans for Harvest 
donations.  
 
Our local foodbank is at the Carrick Centre and is open for people to access on a Monday and 
Friday 10am-12pm. We have been finding out information about the local foodbank and would 
like to collect donations which we can then give to the Maybole Foodbank.  
 
From the 5th – 13th October you can bring food to Gardenrose Primary School and we will 
then arrange for it to be delivered to the foodbank. Foods that the foodbank need are listed 
below:  
 

 750ml diluting juice  

 Tinned potatoes  

 Tinned vegetables  

 UHT milk (1 litre)  

 Tinned hot meals (curry, stew chilli etc.)  

 Tinned rice pudding  

 Small jars of coffee  
 
More details on how to access our local foodbank can be found at:  
https://southayrshire.foodbank.org.uk/locations/  
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this letter.  
 
Food can be dropped off at the office or sent in with your child to class.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Primary 7 
 

 

 

 


